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Comments: To Whom It May Concern-

Please do not allow mining anywhere near the proximity to the Salmon River and any tributaries of it. This river

system is one of the last of its kind in the United States, and should be protected and cherished for generations

to come. It is one of the last places virtually untouched by humans, and it should remain that way. I believe we

need to save these rare and special places from the pollution and destruction that comes with mining operations. 

Thank you for your time, 

Evan Roy

Victor, ID


